

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

18/06/2018

PROBLEM WITH THE NURSERY PHONE LINE

We are currently experiencing difficulties with the phone line. Parents are currently unable to contact nursery via telephone.

Please email: <u>bursar@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk</u>
And/or <u>head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk</u>

We will update you when the problem has been resolved.

Apologies for the inconvenience.

Nicola Daniels-Green Headteacher